
Carol & Nik White

The Old Vicarage, Station Road
Lowestoft. Suffolk
NR32 4QF
(01502) 450059
www.carolandnik.com
 24th September 2019
Hi folks,

It’s safe to say that we are definitely sliding nicely into Autumn which is fab as it’s one of our favourite times of year; crunchy leaves, woodland walks and no more tourists filling up our beaches and zoos!
Sickness/Diarrhoea


This is a biggie at this time of year, there are so many nasty bugs doing the rounds at the moment that it is really important that we all follow the guidelines for when your child can/cannot attend; we have added a funky little informative leaflet to the end of this newsletter for your reference. The events of the last few days have really highlighted how vital it is that we adhere to these rules as for only the 4th time in 12 years we have had to let some of you down this week due to us catching one of the aforementioned bugs.
Cold/Wet Weather


As we are rapidly coming into the colder months we shall diversify quickly from asking for sun-cream, hats, etc to asking everyone to ensure that the children come dressed appropriately for Autumnal weather with hats, gloves, etc and suitable footwear (we do try to go out everyday and a lot of those outings will involve mud and puddles over the coming months). If you have not already done so then we are happy to store a pair of wellies and a splash suit here so they do not get forgotten if that helps.

Looking Forward

As we still have a couple of vacancies now is probably the best time to speak to us if you were thinking of extending your hours/days over the coming months. If your child is approaching 3 and will be eligible for the Early Years Education Funding of 15 hours per week (30 hours for eligible working parents) and you wanted to use your allocation with us then please do not delay as we only have a limited number of spaces available for funded children.
Holidays


Please see the end of this newsletter for details of term dates and our Christmas opening and closing dates. If you have any holidays booked in then please make sure you let us know as it helps us immensely with our forward planning.


That’s about it for this newsletter I’m afraid, I know how much you all love reading them. 😉😉



Kind regards




Carol & Nik

Important Dates for Autumn Term 

(For children that receive Government funding for 2,3 and 4 Year Olds)
First Day of Autumn Term – Monday 2nd September
Autumn Half Term – Monday 21st October– Friday 25th October
Last Day of Autumn Term – Friday 13th December
Christmas Hours
Last Working Day Before Christmas – Friday 20th December
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Try Againin 48 hours
Fever of 101 degrees or higher
Wheezing or shortness of breath
Hard cough
Constant runny nose with yellow/green tint
Lethergy
Diarrhea or vomiting
Redness or runny eyes
Sore throat or swollen glands
Undiagnosed rashes
Persistent itching
Uncovered sores
Cannot join in daily routine

Join us if parents can Collect if contacted
Fever-free for 24 hours
Sporadic cough
Minimal green/yellow runny nose

Okay to come in and play!
Mild, infrequent cough
Clear runny nose
Active, playful, and rested






